
                OAK BAY HIGH CLASS OF 1967 –50th REUNION 

Dear Classmates 

The Class of 1967 invites you to join us and many of our fellow classmates for our 50th  Oak Bay 

High School Grad Reunion, Saturday  September 30th, at the Clubhouse of the Uplands Golf 

Course from 12:00pm-  4:00 pm.  

The cost per person for the Reunion will be $65 and we encourage everyone to register soon as 

an early payment will enable the committee to know how many grads will be attending and the 

flexibility to pay the deposit on the venue as well as other necessary items.   The registration 

fee includes:  venue rental, meal, non alcoholic punch, gratuities, decorations, administration 

costs ( printing, telephone)  and miscellaneous expenses.   

There will also be a no host bar and the dress is golf club casual—no jeans.  

For those of you who are interested in a tour of the new Oak Bay High, tentative arrangements 

have been made for a guided tour by Principal Randi Falls, for 10:30 am September 30th. Randi 

and the Oak Bay Alumni Association have requested an estimate of attendance so please 

indicate on the registration form attached.  

Please send the registration form back to Sue Paterson suepaterson49@gmail.com  by July 25th 

2017, and any payments to Wendy Eckardt.  Please make checks payable to Oak Bay High 

School 50th Reunion and if you choose to pay by e transfer (  a community account has been set 

up) then use  Wendy’s email wendy.eckardt@shaw.ca.  

There will also be an opportunity to donate to the school on behalf of the class of 1967 (as 

some have requested). I have attached a copy of the donation form for those who wish to 

donate before the event and for those who will not be able to attend.  There will also be forms 

at the registration desk upon your arrival. Thanks for your consideration in this area. 

Periodic updates will be posted on the Oak Bay High Alumni Web page with an email contact if 

you have any questions. 

Over 130 “grads” have shown a keen interest in attending the reunion and we hope you will be 

able to join us on September 30th to reminisce and renew friendships and maybe make new 

ones. 

                                    We look forward to seeing you at our Reunion 

                                                      50th Reunion Committee 

                                          OLD FRIENDSHIPS ARE PURE GOLD 
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